
 

 

We are delighted to announce 2 Coffee Mornings for Parents/Carers in  

November.   Due to the current Covid Restrictions  these will be held  

remotely and are as follows: 

 

Wednesday 18th November 10 am-Meet the professional this will give a 

chance to hear from some of the professionals linked to school. 

 

Tuesday  24th November 10 am- Family Fund will be delivering a session on 

IPADS please see attached flyer for further information. 

 

Please send the slip below back with you preferred email address ASAP if 

you would like to reserve your place.  Once a places have been allocated 

you will receive further details. 

————————————————————————————————————-- 

I_________________Parent/carer of________________ would like to attend 

 

Meet the professional  18th November  

Ipad workshop  24th November  

Email: 

 

 

(Please return slip to Claire Hynes Langley School) 

 

Langley School Coffee Mornings and Workshops  


